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Stephen dyer
STOCKWELL ROAD, 14, STOCKWELL ROAD, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4AU

| Objection

35 HGV's a day full of heavy material through roads that were not designed to take such traffic?
Damage that will undoubtedly occur to the roads is not really important, as the council does not have
resources to maintain the roads to a safe standard and the crews that are sent out to patch them do
not care. The long downhill approach to this site, however, with school children crossing and traffic
emerging in difficult and unsighted situations will lead to someone having blood on their hands the first
time a poorly maintained/badly driven/overloaded HGV goes out of control. The proposer of this
scheme really needs to take a long look in the mirror and realise that endangering people and further
ruining the roads is the price to pay for enriching themselves. I understand that the site has already
been capped, so there is not a strong enough argument for the endangerment in the first place - it's all
for greed? I urge the reader to put the community first and reject this madcap scheme.
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